
March 14, 1973 

Mr. Isidore Strick 
The Sterling 
67th Street 

Miami Beach, Florida 

Dear Is: 

Please forgive me for not answering your letter any 

sooner. This has been an exceedingly busy winter for 

me. Amongst other things, I was in Geneva for a while, 

then in Israel for ten days, then in the hospital 

for a while (nothing serious), etc. 

You know already that unfortunately i was unable to 

‘gee Aaron in Israel, but Mindy and I did speak to him 

and Gerry. 

The Gluck's visited us last night and they praised 

you very much. He told us that you havenot yet 

returned from Miami and that is why I am writing to 

you there. We were told it was quite a cold winter, but 

I hope the rest of your stay will be pleasant enough. 

Do give our warm regards to Helen and to Joe, and 

when you return, if you have a chance, just call to 

say hello. 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM


